Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2010 12:56 PM

To: "Tom Venus'

Subject: RE: Feasibility Study for ARCO Station 601/ACEH RO309
Hello Tom,

Your request for a 30—day extension is acceptable.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
Local Oversight Program

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: Tom Venus [mailto:tvenus@broadbentinc.com]

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2010 4:58 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Feasibility Study for ARCO Station 601/ACEH RO309

Hello Paresh,

This email is to inform you that the Feasibility Study for ARCO Station 601 at 712 Lewelling Blvd in San Leandro (ACEH
Case RO309) was not submitted by the 4/12 due date as you requested. BAI underestimated the effects of recent
changes BP made to its Health, Safety, Security & Environment (HSSE) procedures, namely the involvement of other
entities in the review of plans that lead to designing systems for remediation such as a DPE. BAI humbly requests a 30
day extension to implement the necessary procedures for review and oversight.

Tom Venus, PE
Senior Engineer
Broadbent & Associates, Inc.

1324 Mangrove Ave.#212 e Chico, CA 95926
phone (530) 566-1400 e fax (530) 566-1401

tvenus@broadbentinc.com

[]



